Little AJOLVES
Playgroup

“SOW outz-PACK. S PLAYl”

The “Little Wolves” of the Hilbert Community are
invited to a playdate with their parents!

Children will have the opportunity to play with peers and participate
in fun, educational activities! Parents will be able to ask questions
about their child’s upcoming school year and meet other families and
the Hilbert Early Childhood/4K Team.

Who: Children who are 3 or 4 years old (who are not currently
enrolled in 4K) and a parent or adult

When: Friday, March 3rd & Friday, May 19th from 9:00-10:00 am

Where: Hilbert Elementary School-4K classrooms. Upon arrival, please
check in at the main office and you will be directed to the classrooms.

To sign up, scan the QR code or go to

https://forms.qgle/M9cbfID6yQkCiAiT7

If you have any questions, please contact
Briah Davis at davisb@hilbertki12.org or
Emily Geiger at geigere@hilbertk12.org.




